
I am proud to say that I have been working at Bobby’s Hospice for 7 years as a casual LPN and 

it is an honor to be here.  I did not know what to expect when I came to work here, but what I 

discovered is there is so much living while dying.  Certainly, there are sad moments, but there 

are a lot of positive moments, laughter and positive energy.  I look forward to my shifts at 

Bobby’s Hospice. 

 

Our patients choose us and trust us to care for them when they are the most vulnerable.  Every 

day, we try to make their day as special as possible and they often care for us as well.  I have 

very fond memories of Lee.  She used to knit scarfs for all of us and she always made sure she 

had some chocolates for me when I was on my shift.  And, Ira, he took a piece of my heart with 

him when he left us.  I treasure these special memories and carry them with me. 

 

It is an honor and privilege to be part of this team.  I have learned so much here.  I feel I get more 

than I give in this job.  I appreciate life so much more and have let go of silly fears.   There is so 

much good in so many people.  We have the privilege of seeing the best of humanity and the 

great privilege of embracing everyone equally. 

 

 

 


